
 
 
 
 

  
 TO:  Permanent School Facilities Building Committee 

 
FROM: Matthew B. Woods, Acting Chairman 
 
DATE:  February 20, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
  Tuesday, February 27, 2024 
   
There will be a Special Meeting of the Permanent School Facilities Building Committee 
on Tuesday, February 27, 2024 at 7:00 P.M. in the Cafeteria at Pumpkin Delight 
Elementary School, 24 Art Street, Milford, CT.  
 

AGENDA  
 

1. Consideration of Minutes of the Special Meeting held January 16, 2024 
 
2. Status Report Joseph A. Foran High School – Roof Project 

 
a. Release of Retainage 

 
3. Consideration of Payment Requisitions (#2) 
 
4. Status Report Pumpkin Delight Elementary School – Addition, Renovations, 

Upgrades 
 

a. Discussion of Temporary Demobilization 
 

5. Consideration of Payment Requisitions (#4) 
 
6. Adjournment 
 
  

City of Milford, Connecticut 
 

Founded 1639 



cc: Mayor Anthony S. Giannattasio  
 Karen Fortunati, City Clerk  
 Philip J. Vetro, Chairman, Board of Aldermen 
 Dr. Ana Cutaia, Superintendent of Schools 
 Sean Brennan, Assistant Superintendent of Business & Operations 
 Sherrod McNeill, Principal, Pumpkin Delight Elementary School 
 Max Berkowitz, Principal, Joseph A. Foran High School  

Susan Glennon, Chairman, Board of Education 
 Patrick Bradbury, Supervisor, Maintenance, Board of Education 
 Jeff Nielsen, Coordinator School Safety 
 Jonathan D. Berchem, City Attorney 
 Amanda Cleveland, Silver Petrucelli Architects 
 Jeffrey Wyszynski, Tecton 
 Eddie Widofsky, Tecton 
 Andrew Beatty, Nutmeg Companies 
 Judy Messologitis, MPS 
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